
Covid Update  I hope you all 
had a good week last week.  As 
you will be aware, we have 
spent many months taking 
care of each other in our 
community as the Covid 
pandemic has unfolded and 
changed over time. Thank 
you for the many ways in 
which our community has 
been patient, flexible, and 
resilient in helping to ensure 
that everyone can remain as 
safe as possible, and as 
happy as possible, when 
coming into school.   

Thank you to Simon from Clayton’s Carpets 
who has laid a new floor in our pre-school!  It 

looks absolutely brilliant! Thank you so much! 

Parent Consultation Evenings  If you are yet to book a slot for next week’s parent evenings, 
please log on and do so as soon as possible!  Thank you. 

If there are any ‘budding handy folk’ out there who fancy repairing Class 1’s shed roof, 
please can you let the office know if you are able to have a look at it and possibly fix it?  
Thank you  

New Uniform Supplier  From 11th April, our new uniform supplier will be Rawcliffes of 
Harrogate.  

And finally…don’t forget it’s World Book Day this Thursday, 3rd March! Class 3 PE will 
be on Friday for this week only!

SUMMERBRIDGE COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL  
    28th February 2022

Pre School - Our theme 
this half term is: ‘The 

Great Outdoors; Spring 
and Forest School’ 

Reception and Year 1 - 
Our theme this half term 
is: ‘The Great Outdoors’ 

Year 2 and 3 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Nurturing Nurses 

Year 4, 5 and 6 - Our theme 
this half term is: ‘Our 

Changing World’ 

28 Feb - Return to 
school 

3 Mar - World Book 
Day 

11 Mar - Imagination 
Gaming Day for the 
ambassadors 

18 Mar - Red Nose 
Day 

25 Mar - 10 Apr - 
Great Big School 
Litter pick 


